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April 18, 2017 

 

Dear Superintendent (Head of School), 

 

In accordance with CGS  §10-63b, a committee has been formed to study the 

advisability of dissolving Regional District 11 which is comprised of Parish Hill Middle High 

School, grades 7-12.  Accordingly, the committee is reaching out to area districts in an 

effort to gather information to formulate a recommendation.  In our efforts to make an 

informed recommendation we respectfully request answers to the following questions: 

1.  Would your district be able to accommodate additional high school aged children?  

If so, how many seats would you offer? 

2.  Are there any policies or procedures in place for out of district attendance?  (i.e. 

would the student be able to complete the course of study at this location?) 

3.  What tuition rate would your district charge, and is the rate negotiable? 

4.  How are charges for special education services calculated?   

5.  Could you provide a catalog of course offerings? 

6.  What extracurricular and sports team opportunities does your school offer? 

Your responses will be provided to our local elementary schools, as it would be their 

choice to designate school options to resident children in the event the regional school 

district is dissolved. We would appreciate your response as soon as possible, but no later 

than May 15th so we may incorporate those responses into our study, and use them as 

supporting facts for our recommendation.   

If you are unable to provide answers before May 15, we welcome a statement of 

interest from your school and will anticipate specific answers to our questions by the 

end of the school year.   

 

 

Your response may be addressed to: 
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RD 11Dissolution Study Committee 

Jennifer Nelson, Chair 

Town of Scotland 

9 Devotion Road 

PO Box 288 

Scotland, CT 06264 

 

Any additional questions may be directed to Jennifer Nelson at jcn7484@gmail.com.  

We thank you in advance for your time and attention to this request, and look forward 

to your reply. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Nelson, Chair 

RD 11 Dissolution Study Committee 
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